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Comments I strongly object to the proposed development by Vistry homes. 
The land in question is prime agricultural land, crucial for our country now and in the many 
years to come. As we have seen with world events in the last few years, this land is 
desperately needed to feed our population. 
Hanwell is a conservation area. Building on it's doorstep is eroding the very essence of the 
village and makes a mockery of the laws set out to protect areas such as this. 
There are multiple empty shops and buildings in central Banbury that should be re-designed 
into housing. This would not only solve any housing issues but make the area more 
prosperous and a better place to live and visit, basically it would ' kill two birds with one 
stone'. 
There has already been far too much development in the area. I urge the decision makers 
to see sense and realise by building on this proposed site you are making Banbury and 
Hanwell a worse place to live for all concerned.
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